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Blackboard Message for New BIC

Hello - this is NAME, Principal at NAME OF SCHOOL reminding parents beginning on Insert Start Date Here, our school will be participating in an innovative new program called “Breakfast in the Classroom.” Just as the name implies, breakfast will be served to each student right in the classroom! All students will have an opportunity during the first 10 minutes of class to eat breakfast with their classmates and obtain the fuel needed to get through the morning ready to learn. Breakfast is provided at NO CHARGE and participation is strictly voluntary. The new program replaces our breakfast service. Therefore, Insert Date Here is the last day of regular breakfast service.

Please note, if you do not want your child to participate, they do not have to eat the school breakfast provided. Let your teacher know that you do not want your child to participate.

Share this exciting news with your child and be ready on Insert Start Date Here for the start of this new program! If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at XXX-XXX-XXXX. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your support!
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